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May 31, 2017 

MESSAGE FROM THE CITY OF MEDICINE HAT 

 

On behalf of the City of Medicine Hat, it gives me great pleasure to welcome JOE 
ROBERTS to Medicine Hat on Friday, June 16th as he continues his journey across 
Canada to promote the prevention of youth homelessness. 

The City of Medicine Hat in conjunction with the Medicine Hat Community 
Housing Society has had significant success in reducing homelessness within our 
community.  I have been involved in the implementation of the successful plan, 
therefore I can personally relate to the many challenges and experiences you are 
going through as you foster this initiative. 

Your effort, leadership and dedication to “The Push for Change” is remarkable.  I 
thank you for promoting this important initiative in your cross Canada walk, and I 
wish you every success in this very worthwhile cause.   

Sincerely, 

 
Ted Clugston, Mayor 
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